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We respectfully refer to the project “ROUTINE MAINTENANCE OF PORT PHYSICAL
FACILITIES PROJECT 2022, PORT OF GENERAL SANTOS, MAKAR WHARF,
GENERAL SANTOS CITY”.

The Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) now invites interested Contractors to participate
in the negotiated procurement of the above-stated project. The Approved Budget of the
Contract (ABC) of this project is Two Million Two Hundred Sixty-Nine Thousand Six
Hundred Eighty-Three Pesos Only (2,269,683.00) inclusive of 5% VAT.

All proposal shall be submitted in sealed envelopes addressed to the undersigned with
proper marking identifying the name of the project and name of the bidder. The deadline
for the submission of proposal is on or before August 24, 2022 at 9:00 o’clock in the
morning. The evaluation of proposals will be conducted on the same day of the
prescribed deadline of submission and shall start at 10:00 o’clock in the morning on a first
come first serve basis. The proposals must be accompanied by supporting documents
listed in the attached checklist of legal, technical and final requirements.

We are hoping for your response on the negotiated procurement of the above-mentioned
project.

Very truly yours,

PPA, PMO-SOCSARGEN

PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE - SOCSARGEN
Makar Wharf, Labangal, General Santos City 9500 Philippines
Tel. No.: (083) 552.4484 « Fax No.: (083)552.4446
Email: pmosocsargen@ppa.com.ph



